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22 July 2015 

Telephone discussion with Philip Talbot of AgeUK. 

23 July 2015 

Met with Lynne Taylor the new Interim Worcestershire Safeguarding Adults Board Manager. 

Meeting of Worcestershire Works Well Board. 

29 July 2015 

Meeting with Voices colleagues to discuss future direction of Voices. 

30 July 2015 

Public Sector Reform workshop on the topic of The Elderly. 

Health and Social Care Strategic Issues meeting with Richard Harling, Councillor Lucy Hodgson and Simon 

Hairsnape. Discussions included – Social Value Act; Worcestershire Compact; County Strategy on 

Volunteering and Update from WCC and CCGs on future direction of travel and relationship with VCS.  

12 August 2015 

Worcestershire Safeguarding Children Board sub group chairs meeting. 

Meeting with Jonathan Sutton of St Paul’s Hostel. 

  

 


